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Bothers and Sisters, 

 

Blessings to you on this Sunday. We had a wonderful time today 

getting tickets sold throughout the New York Communities. The 

tier 1 seats at the Garden are almost filled. According to David 

Rendel. we'll be moving on to Tier 2 seats (upper levels soon) 

 

That is why I encourage you to get your tickets NOW that we can 

all sit in the same area close to the stage. Tickets: 

peacestartswithme.nyc. Any questions contact the local pastors or 

reach me. 

 

Today in Harlem, we mobilized from 8am to 6pm outreaching to Church communities from 8am to 6pm. 

HQ, local members, everyone is hitting the pavement face to face outreach. Unlike years ago, the 

foundations we laid over many years in outreach, Blessings and education are paying off. The Pastors 

know us and we know them. I give personal credit to Japanese missionary Brother, Takashi Adachi, who 

labored in Harlem for years, outreaching and educating Ministers before returning to Japan. A number of 

the churches he took care of are responding big time. These kind of testimonies are happening. No sincere 

effort of our brothers and sisters went to waste, None. It's God's reaping time now. 

 

FFWPU, WFWP, UPF ACLC CARP and others are working together to make victory 

 

On July 15 we aim to offer up to Heaven the fruits of our True Parents' 40+ years of sacrifice for the sake 

of America. 

 

On Saturday July 1st 9am, ACLC ministers will gather for a prayer breakfast at the Grand Ballroom, New 

Yorker Hotel to further fuel the effort: great things are happening fast! 

 

Get involved, get engaged, pray, 

 

 

Blessings to you and your family, 

 

Rev Edner 

 

 

 


